
We would like to pay our respects to elders past and present. 
We are proud to acknowledge Dja Dja Wurrung as the Traditional Owners of this Country. 
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‘LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER’ 

We are Respectful - We are Responsible Learners - We are Honest and Trustworthy 

We are Caring and Compassionate - We are Good Citizens 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
WE ARE A RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIP SCHOOL 

 KIDS HELPLINE FOR YOUNG PEOPLE: 1800 551 800  
HEADSPACE FOR TEENS: 1800 650 890 
Sometimes talking about what has been happening in your 
life can bring up concerns, where you may need to seek 
extra support. 

 

 
RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Focus  
 

Integrity – Honesty and Trustworthy  
 

 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
SEPTEMBER 
Fri 14th  EcoLink Outreach visit 
 Paper Making with Drummond 
 
Tues 18th  Major Games day Gr 5/6 at 

St Michaels Primary School 
 F-3 Eye Testing 
 
Wed 19th  Rotary Schools’ Music Concert 

6pm Daylesford Town Hall 
 
Thurs 20th  F-3 Eye Testing 
 
Fri 21st  End of Term 2.30pm finish 
 

OCTOBER 
Mon 8th  TERM 4 COMMENCES 
 World Teacher Day 
 
Sat 13th  Trivia Night (further 
 information next week) 
 
Fri 19th  F – 2 Junior Athletics day from  
 9.30am at DPS 
 
Sat 20th & Sun 21st SWISS ITALIAN FESTA 
 

2018 TERM DATES 
Term 3: 16 July to 21 September 

Term 4: 8 October to 21 December 
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

SMS TEST 
Hopefully everyone received the SMS test message sent out 
on Monday afternoon. This allows us the opportunity to 
check the accuracy of all numbers in the case of any 
emergencies. Thank you for your support with this. 
 

PICK MY PROJECT 
Our “Pick My Project” voting opportunity entitled 
robotics@daylesford concludes on Monday the 17th of 
September at 5pm. If you haven’t done so already I 
encourage you to vote for this fabulous project. Likewise, I 
encourage you to ask friends, relatives and neighbours to 
support our project. Having a robotics centre at our school 
will be fabulous as we focus on engaging educational 
experiences supportive of future learning and job 
opportunities. 
Thank you to all those who have so far voted in favour of our 
project! We have our fingers crossed! 
 

REGIONAL ATHLETICS SPORTS – TODAY 
At the time of writing we have 26 of our students competing 
in the Regional Athletics sports at Llanberris Oval. We wish 
all competitors the very best as they represent our school 
with distinction. Thank you to our supporters who no doubt 
have taken the time to cheer on our competitors. 
 

TRIVIA NIGHT – OCTOBER 13TH 
Our trivia night is gaining momentum. Everyone should have 
received the poster outlining this fantastic opportunity to 
test your brainpower in an atmosphere of fun and 
enjoyment. Please contact Andrea 0414478501 if you wish to 
book a table or be a member of a made up table! We look 
forward to your company on which should be a fun and 
entertaining night. More information will follow in next 
week’s newsletter. 
 

OUR NEW CROSSING SUPERVISOR 
It is with great pleasure and congratulations that I announce 
that Krystal Phypers is our new crossing supervisor. Krystal is 
an active and supportive member of our parent community 
and we very much look forward to having Krystal supervising 
our crossing for years to come. Please make yourself known 
to Krystal! 
 

ROTARY CONCERT WEDNESDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 
DAYLESFORD TOWN HALL 
Many of our children will be participating in the Rotary 
Concert this coming Wednesday at 6 pm. This is an 
outstanding opportunity to celebrate the performing arts 
and our school will be a significant contributor, with our two 
choirs performing together.  We encourage everybody to 
come along and celebrate the performing arts of many 
primary aged children in the Hepburn Shire. The cost is a 
gold coin donation. 
 

END OF TERM FINISH TIME 
Please note that next Friday, the 21st of September, is our 
final day for Term 3.  School finishes at 2.30pm on this day 
so therefore all bus travellers will be some 50 minutes 
earlier to their respective bus stops than usual.  Please make 
arrangements for this change of time. 
 

Enjoy your weekend 
Trevor Edwards 
Principal 

Whole School Concert 
Our whole school concert will be held in the evening of 
Tuesday 13th November.  
 
WHAT: It will be a folk dancing experience with a live band, 
picnic atmosphere and will 100% involve audience 
participation! 
 
WHERE: On the school oval, arranged in a big circle. Parents 
& friends on picnic blankets around the edges, band on a 
small stage in the middle and dance floor around the stage- 
360 degrees of dance! 
 
It’s going to be like a big gorgeous community picnic with 
dancing and music! 
 
GETTING IT TO THE NEXT LEVEL:  Let’s really make the 
atmosphere fun and maybe raise some funds too…….  
We could do this by including: 
- Sausage sizzle 
- Cake stall 
- Coffee van 
- Food van 
WE NEED YOU! Whilst the teachers are busy organising 
amazing feats of folk dancing and music, we need some 
parents & friends to help with the extra pizazz! 
Can you help us with: 
- Sausage sizzlin’! 
- Co-ordinating a cake stall 
- Finding food vans to come 
- Getting the BEST coffee van  
Please get in contact with us if you want to help make a truly 
memorable experience for the school and wider community.                      
 
The Performing Arts Team, Suzanne & Katie 

 
YANDOIT NEWS – A MESSAGE FROM KERRY 
Another week of exciting learning at YPS has been 

had. Our seedlings are in the GARDEN. The kids 

did a fantastic job weeding and planting on 

Monday. I am so proud of how they work together 

and the language they are using to communicate 

with one another. The writing that the children 

have produced in last week’s big write was both 

entertaining and a credit to them.  

 

Mr Edwards sent a test text message out on 

Monday anyone who didn’t receive this could they 

let me know. It will be used for important school 

notifications. 

 

One week till the Rotary concert performance 

(next wednesday). The children will need to be 

dressed in their black clothes and meeting me out 

the front of the hall at 5.20pm. I will take them into 

the hall and show them where they are performing 

so it will help with stage fright. The concert starts 
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at 6pm. If you wish to take them after they perform 

please let me know. Could the children please 

bring in their black costume for a rehearsal on 

Friday that we will perform in front of Drummond 

when they join us for a sustainability workshop on 

waste. 

 

 
With the beautiful weather we will be taking the 

opportunity to do our learning activities outside. 
 

 
 
 

 
Who Am I?? 

 

PLEASE VOTE! Daylesford Primary is applying for a 
grant to buy resources to support STEAM (science, 
technology, engineering, arts, mathematics) learning 
through coding and robotics. YPS students will benefit 
from these resources too. You and everyone you know 
can help us by voting on “Pick my project” under 
Daylesford Primary School. 
https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au/  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL  WEDNESDAYS 

3PM 

 

HEALTHY TIPS 
 

Physical Activity 
For health benefits, children aged 5–12 years should 

accumulate at least 60 minutes of moderate to 

vigorous intensity physical activity every day. 

Moderate intensity physical activity requires some 
effort, but still allows you to speak easily while 
undertaking the activity. Examples include active play, 
brisk walking, recreational swimming, dancing, social 
tennis, or riding a bike or scooter. 
Vigorous intensity physical activity requires more 
effort and makes you breathe harder and faster (“huff 
and puff”). Examples include running, fast cycling, 
many organised sports or tasks that involve lifting, 
carrying or digging. 

 
 
 
 

https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au/
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STUDENT / COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 
 
 

 

TrumpitUp & DroneOn 

A brass and pipe bands concert spectacular 

Featuring the world premiere of Louisa Trewartha’s  

The Nature of Sound 

With guest conductor Louisa Trewartha and solo 

performance by Jessica Hitchcock  

Friday September 28, 2018, 2 pm for 2.30pm start  

Jubilee Lake, Daylesford 

FREE 

 
 

 

 

 

 


